
Finance Update for Heads of School 1-2020 

Dear Colleagues 

I am writing to you with  

�x An annual reminder of the main responsibilities that attach to your position under the Financial 
Regulations and how we will support you �t see table below. 

�x A reminder of expenditure that is not

in any way. 

The Finance Service Desk is always there for you or your staff to support any finance-related enquiry, 
including contact with the Insurance and Procurement teams.   

In addition to your Finance Business Partner, you can also contact my senior team directly: 

�x Steve Law (financial planning and reporting, income and treasury, finance system) 
�x Carey McLaughlin (major projects, taxation, counter fraud, risk and insurance)  
�x Ian McKee (procurement, purchase to pay and commercial services) 
�x Sian Thomas (Financial Regulations, financial literacy, value for money)     

 

Responsibilities under the Financial Regulations: 

As a Head of School your primary responsibilities over and above those of any member of staff are as 
follows:  

Responsibility  How Finance will support you  
 

Financial planning, budgeting and financial 
management  

Your Business Partner (FBP) is your first port of call to 
understand your needs and provide support. 

. 
Ensure your staff understand their 
responsibilities, and the implications of non-
compliance. 

I will draft a reminder of responsibilities for you to send to 
your staff in January. This will also encourage them to 
engage with the wide range of support and training we 
offer, including face-to-face via teams.  
 
We will also introduce a letter of delegation so relevant staff 
are clear on what is delegated to them and what this entails. 
 
37 new joiners across the University have not completed 
their training and haven't engaged with the service desk for 
help - they have been informed that their systems access 
will be removed on November 15th unless they contact us. 
From now on we will require all staff nominated for systems 

http://www.sussex.ac.uk/finance/index
http://www.sussex.ac.uk/finance/index
http://www.sussex.ac.uk/finance/contact


access to complete on-line induction training, which includes 
financial responsibilities, so you will not need to take any 
action on this going forwards.  

Review delegations to staff annually to make 
sure their responsibilities continue to be 
appropriate.  

The FBPs will lead a review from January depending on your 
area. HoPS will be involved for Schools. Once complete, this 
should only a require an annual light touch refresh going 
forward.  
 
We are bringing in finance system improvements to make 
sure the right staff are involved according to transactional 
risk. 

Maintain University standards of conduct. Please contact the governance team.  
Ensuring the care and custody of assets, avoiding loss, achieving Value for Money  
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